
From: Andy Seiler [mailto:drandy@umich.edu]  
Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2014 5:04 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 1854 upland 
 
Hello Planning Commission, 
I'm writing as a neighbor to the plot at 1854 Upland, 48105, which has requested to be divided 
into four plots, presumably to have houses built on each plot.  We have a tiny dirt road that is 
already in a bad state of repair much of the year, and I am concerned that this many houses will 
be too many for the road to handle, leaving us with even more potholes and even more people 
with a difficult time getting out when we're not plowed.  Please consider turning down the 
proposal to divide into four plots and recommend something more reasonable, such as a division 
into two plots.  If you'd like to discuss it further, please feel free to email or call 734-604-4416. 
sincerely, 
Andrew Seiler 
1961 Upland 
Ann Arbor MI 
48105 
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